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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year’s Spring Book Fair will take place on Wednesday 15th March, Thursday 16th March 
and Monday 20th March. The Book Fair will open after school on these days from 3.15pm to 
4pm. The Book fair will take place in the school library, please access via the main school office, 
after collecting your children.  
 
This year the Book Fair will be cashless. You will be able to purchase books from the Book Fair 
using a QR code. You will be able to scan the code using your mobile phone to easily access the 
parent pay website. School staff will be on hand to offer support with this and we will also have 
a number of devices available to support with purchasing using the cashless system.  
 
Children will have the opportunity to browse the Book Fair within school during their allocated 
library slot. As the Book Fair is now cashless children will not be able to purchase a book during 
these times.  
 
Please remember that children will be able to use their £1.00 World Book Day discount 
voucher to when purchasing a book (if your child has lost their voucher we have lots of spares 
so please do not worry!) 
 
 
All money raised will be used to buy books for school, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
The English Team 
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